
 

 

 

 

16th September 2021 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Autumn 2021 clubs programme! 

They begin on Monday 27th September and run till 4pm. 

 

At Tanfield we help each student to be the best version of themselves, prepared 

for their adult lives and ready to contribute positively to their world. This is as 

important as their academic achievements. 

 

There is a broad choice of activities, designed to develop your child’s current 

interests, introduce them to something new and support their physical and 

mental wellbeing.  

 

Key information: 

● All clubs are covid secure. 

● All are delivered by staff with DBS and expertise. 

● All materials and equipment are provided. 

● Most are free of charge. 

● Some are delivered by Kids’ Club. These are limited to 16 places for a 5 

week programme and places will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis. There is a cost to these clubs. If there is enough interest, this cost 

will lower after half term. Details of how to book are attached. 

● We don’t want the cost to prevent anyone from taking part. If it does, 

please email Kids’ Club or speak to year managers. 

● There is a late bus available from school at 4pm. 

 

Please encourage your child to select an opportunity that will help them to be 

the best version of themselves. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to get in 

touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Dr Catherine Quigley 

Assistant Head Teacher: Personal Development 

 



 



 


